Page 1 of 1

0

Receive Updates Enter Email Address
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Request for Sound Level Variance

City of St. Paul sent this bulletin at 08/14/2013 02:20 PM CDT

Clayton D. Halonen, 7 Heather Place, Saint Paul MN 55102 has applied for a sound level variance
for a live band and amplified music at a wedding reception at 7 Heather Place on September 7, 2013
from 5:00 pm to 12:00 am. The public hearing is scheduled for September 4, 2013 at 5:30 pm in the
City Council Chambers. Contact peter.kishel@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments.
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